
 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Christine E. Long 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Regarding: EB-2021-0076 – Consultation to Update Filing Requirements 

 

In its letter of April 15, 2021, the OEB sought interest to participate in a working to review filing 

requirements for small utilities for 2023 rates.  

 

Lakefront Utilities inc. (LUI) is requesting to participate in this initiative to share our insights and to 

better understand the concerns of applicants and the Board. If selected, we would ask to be able to 

provide one participant – Adam Giddings.   

 

We are also seeking recovery of our costs in this initiative. Thank you for your consideration of our 

request. 

 

Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact Adam Giddings at 

agiddings@lusi.on.ca or Dereck Paul at dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 
 

Dereck Paul 

President and CEO 

Lakefront Utilities Inc.  

 

Cc: Adam Giddings, CPA CA, Director of Regulatory Finance 
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